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Hagemeyer, Jeremy

From: Hagemeyer, Jeremy
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2006 1:31 PM
To: 'amagee@budgetphone.com'
Subject: Budget Phone, Inc. 2005 Missouri PSC Annual Report

Thank you for submitting your 2005 Annual Report to the Missouri Public Service Commission. I have reviewed 
your report and have found the following errors:

1. Your response to page 1, question 2, part a, was incorrect. The latest effective date is 9/28/02 
instead of 1/1/04 as submitted. The case number is CA-2003-0024.  Please include this information 
on any future submissions. 

2. Your response to page 1, question 2, part b, was incorrect. The latest effective date is 9/23/02 
instead of 9/12/02 as submitted. The case number is XA-2003-0023.  Please include this 
information on any future submissions.

The above items are for informational purposes only and DO NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE, 
however, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Please reference the following 
identification number when contacting the Missouri Public Service Commission concerning your report: 
BMAR-2006-1974 & 1975.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Hagemeyer
Regulatory Auditor 
Missouri Public Service Commission
314-340-4680 x230


